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Mr. Harry E. Rodenhizer 
604 Watts Street 
Durham, N. C. 27701 

Dear Harry: 

ASSOCIATE PASTOR: ROBERT L. WALLACE 

OFFICE! 688-1901 
RT. 2, CHAPEL HILL, 383-4542 

June 71 1976 

At the May meeting of the Administrative Board 
you were recognized for your many years of service 
to scouting at Duke Memorial. It is a real pleasure 
to write and thank you for your outstanding contribution 
to the youth of our church. It has been a personal 
privilege to follow your work with boys over the past 
thir·ty years - as a Boy Scout, a Scout Master, a 
district and council officer and a recipient of Scout­
ings SilvervAward. 

8~'11 tff¥" 

We all regret that Troop 13 has dropped its 
charter. We do understand that when there are boys 
available a new troop will be rechartered. 

Again, thank you for all you do for our church 
and community. 

WTC/gt 

Sincerely, 

w. T. Coman, Chairman 
Administrative Board 
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